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CUSTOMER NEWSLETTER – JANUARY 2018 
 
NEIGHBORHOOD EXPO 
If you get this letter in time, we want you to know about the Hayden Bridge Neighborhood Expo 
to be held Saturday, January 27th, from 10:00 am to 2:00 pm at the Emerald Square Dance Center, 
2095 Yolanda Street. While we don’t endorse any specific company, we see this as an opportunity 
to meet a variety of organizations that provide useful services to many of our customers. We hope 
you check it out. We will attend and have the last of our emergency water containers available 
for $5 each! 
 
BUDGET COMMITTEE 
We have a vacancy on our Budget Committee. You need to be a district customer, an eligible 
voter, and able to attend a minimum of two night meetings at 5:30pm on April 11 and May 9. 
Previous public budgeting experience is helpful but not required, as long as you care about the 
district and you are willing to learn! Please call Superintendent Jamie Porter at 541-746-1676 or 
email us at office@rwdonline.net if you are interested or would like to ask questions about this 
volunteer position and our budget process in general. 
 
BOARD MEMBER SPOTLIGHT 
Rainbow’s Board of Commissioners meets monthly to adopt the policies that guide the staff and 
govern the District’s customers. This month we would like to introduce you to: 

Jim McLaughlin -- Position #5, Term expires 6/30/2020 

 
A native of Springfield and graduate of Springfield High, Jim has been 
drinking Rainbow water for over 50 years.  His career began with a local 
Eugene firm, Plants and Associates, in 1976. Jim is a licensed 
Professional Land Surveyor with over 40 years of experience working on 
civil engineering projects. His broad work experience encompasses civil 
engineering design, land use planning and storm water management. 
After 30 years with the City of Eugene Public Works Department, Jim is 
currently working as a Project Manager for a local engineering firm. 
Married to Tamera, he was appointed to the Budget Committee in 2014 
and elected to the Board in 2017. 

 
 

 

Find us on the web at www.RWDonline.net or use the Facebook link for Rainbow-Water-District. 
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